Winter Indoor Soccer at
Langhorne Neshaminy Soccer Club!!!!!

Soccer Players born 2004 - 2013 are invited to come play
indoor soccer this winter at Pennsbury Racquet Club. All skill
levels are welcome! |

Games will be played on Sunday’s from 8am to 6pm. Unlike
our fall and spring seasons, there are no practices held during
the winter season.

The season will run from January through March and will cost
$115. Registration closes at midnight on December 15. A
uniform shirt will be provided to each player.

Please visit our website at langhornesoccer.org

DISCLAIMER

“THE SOLE PURPOSE OF DISTRIBUTING THIS FLYER {S TO PROVIDE INFORMATION TO THE COMMUNITY. THE NESHAMINY $.D. DOES NOT
ENDORSE OR SANCTION THE EVENTS/ACTIVITIES LISTED IN THIS FEYER. PARENTS/GUARDIANS ARE URGED TO THOROUGHLY RESEARCH ANY
ORGANIZATION PROVIDING SUCH INFORMATION BEFORE MAKING A DECISION TO PARTICIPATE.”



